[Place on your letterhead or include your address block]
[INSERT date]
The Honorable Toni Atkins

Assembly Speaker

State Capitol

Sacramento, CA 95814
RE: AB 90 (Atkins) ― Support
Dear Speaker Atkins:

On behalf of [INSERT  name of your organization], I write today in support of AB 90 (Atkins). This bill is a prudent and efficient policy step that will help create thousands of new affordable homes to help alleviate the housing affordability crisis.  
[INSERT a short paragraph about your organization]
AB 90 is an essential component of a larger package of bills to address California's growing housing crisis. This bill would designate the Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) as the state agency responsible for administering the Federal Housing Trust Fund (FHTF). The bill requires HCD to develop an allocation plan to demonstrate how the funds will be spent and submit the plan to the Legislature. This will satisfy the requirement that California designate a state agency to receive and administer funding from the FHTF.

Although initial funding is small, the FHTF will grow over time and increase the supply of affordable homes for Californians, which is crucial to a healthy economy and the well-being of our children, seniors, families and vulnerable populations. 

Thank you for your leadership. We look forward to supporting AB 90 and securing its passage this year. 

Sincerely,

[INSERT Your Full Name]
[INSERT Your Title (if applicable)]
cc: Tyrone Buckley, Housing California (tbuckley@housingca.org) 
